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Continuous Weekend Closure of All Eastbound Lanes of Coral Way over Florida’s Turnpike   
From 11 p.m. Friday, April 26 to 5 a.m. Monday, April 29 

 
Miami, Fla. – Florida’s Turnpike has scheduled a full closure of eastbound Coral Way between SW 114th 
Avenue and SW 122nd Avenue to continue construction on the roadway leading to the new eastbound 
bridge. To complete this work safely, traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times: 
 
Eastbound Coral Way/SW 24th Street over Florida’s Turnpike 
Continuous full closure, 11 p.m. Friday, April 26 to 5 a.m. Monday, April 29.  
Detour information:  
• Eastbound Coral Way/SW 24th Street traffic will be directed to SW 122nd Avenue, travel south on SW 

122nd Avenue to Bird Road/SW 40th Street, travel east on Bird Road/SW 40th Street to SW 107th 
Avenue and travel north on SW 107th Avenue to access Coral Way. 
 

Immediately following this continuous closure, Florida’s Turnpike will shift eastbound Coral Way/SW 
24th Street traffic to the newly constructed portion of the bridge on the morning of Monday, April 29. 
 
As part of the next phase of bridge construction, the middle section of the bridge will be demolished and 
the remaining new section of the bridge will be built. This next bridge phase is anticipated to continue 
through early 2020. Westbound Coral Way traffic will remain on the existing bridge and the sidewalk 
along the north side of the bridge will remain open for pedestrians. Motorists should exercise caution 
while driving near the construction area. 
 
This work is part of the ongoing widening of  Florida’s Turnpike between Bird Road/SW 40th Street and 
Dolphin Expressway/MDX SR 836. Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 
other unforeseen conditions.  
 
For more information about this project, call 1-800-749-PIKE or go to www.floridasturnpike.com. 
Drivers may dial 5-1-1 for real-time traffic information or visit www.fl511.com before traveling. They 
may also follow @FLTurnpikeSFL on Twitter.  
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